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The Monthly Newsletter of the 

 

 

 

 

Eugene RC Aeronauts Flying Club 
 

Editor – AL Barrington       Volume 17 Issue 1      March 2021 
Deadline for next edition: April 9 2021. 

 

 
Next Club Meeting – Saturday, March 20, 2021, Noon 

 
 

From Our President 
 

Hi all, 

I look forward to seeing all who can 

make it to our first club meeting of 

2021 on Saturday, the 20th!  

I’m hoping to see some dry weather 

and can resume our flying and eating 

burgers and hot dogs!  

We want to set a schedule for the year, best we can, 

and just enjoy visiting with each other!  

Hope to see you, 

Roger 

  

Eugene RC 
Aeronauts 

PO Box 26344 
Eugene, OR 97402 
www.eugenerc.org 

 
AMA Charter #530 

 
GOLD LEADER 

CLUB 
 

President 
Roger Dahl 

 
Vice President 
AL Barrington 

 
Secretary 

& 
Treasurer 
Jeff Lutz 

 
Safety 

Mike Burgess 
 

Flight Training 
OPEN 

 
Webmaster 
Jim Corbett 

 
Field Maintenance 

Jim Corbett 
 

http://www.eugenerc.org/
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Secretary and Treasurers report 

 
Jeff Lutz – Secretary / Treasurer   

jefflutz@q.com 
 
 

 

 

It’s membership renewal time for both ERCA and AMA. 
 

Eugene RC Aeronauts members paid for 2021 Total: 21  As of: 01-19-21 

 

 

The current Treasurer’s Report will be at the next meeting 
Meanwhile, here is the last report. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Officers 

Dahl, Roger - President 

Barrington, Al -VP 

Lutz, Jeff – Sec/Treasurer 

Burgess, Mike - Safety 

 

 

 

Doug McWha 

Wayne Wharmund 

Wayne Hoard 

Dave Thomas 

Bud Lee 

Dave Carlstrom 

Christian Mattison 

Martin Booth 

Charles O’Donnell 

Cecil Bell 

James Thomas 

Geral Yarbrough 

Dave Fenner 

Jim Corbett 

Ron Hokenson 

Trevor Tomlin 

Don Hansen 

November 2020 Treasurers report 

Expenses: 

  Above All sanitation Oct and Nov pumping: $149.50 

LinkSky value host Website bill: $143.40 

Food for October meeting: $32.53 

Total expenses: $325.43 

Income: 

Club dues: $490.00 

Donations for food: $51.00 

plane donations: $25.00 

Total income: $566.00 

Account balance as of 11/19/20 $7,258.09 

I hope everyone has an enjoyable Thanksgiving. I’ll update the rules for the winter build 

challenge and set a maiden date in next month’s newsletter. Stay healthy and see you at 

the field sooner or later. 

mailto:jefflutz@q.com
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Field Maintenance 
 

- Jim Corbett 
 

2-17 Mowed runway – JC 

3-4 Runway fertilized – JC 

Sprayed Parking area with grass killer - JC 

 

Meeting at the airfield on Saturday, March 20, 2021 

Food at noon, meeting at 1PM 

 

Jim Corbett 

 

 

 

Editor’s Note: 
 

Welcome back from the Winter grounding. 

 

As before, we recognize the current China Virus precaution guidelines.  We 

are currently maintaining an open field to fly at your own risk. Virus carriers 

put others at risk. 

 

The health and safety of our members and anyone who visits our field is a top 

priority.  We ask that everyone be respectful and considerate in controlling 

exposure to others by keeping our distance and using common sense 

sanitation methods for everyone’s protection and to keep the field open to 

enjoy. 

 

Thank you and happy landings, AL 
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2021 ERCA Club Officer Contact Info. 

 
President            Roger Dahl     (541) 579-5959    roger@artistry-in-motion.com 

Vice President   AL Barrington (541) 935-4960   albarrington@msn.com 

Sec/Treasurer   Jeff Lutz          (541) 689-3567     jefflutz@q.com 

Safety Officer   Mike Burgess   (541) 998-1839    mikeshanb@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Next meeting 
20 March 2021 

 
 

mailto:roger@artistry-in-motion.com
https://d.docs.live.net/5bcfc2d6726b464c/Documents/ERCA/2019%20News/albarrington@msn.com
mailto:jefflutz@q.com

